PPCMA Update  09-24-07
Dear PPCMA Members:

PPOA has finally released more details of its' 2008 Operating and Capital Budgets online. It is noteworthy that the figures released today do not entirely match up with the figures summarized in the earlier PPOA web blast. For example, net income is now $84,868 versus their earlier note indicating $58,868. Also, the latest data compares to the 2007 Forecast, yet it states "year to date" just above the 2007 caption. Capital spending for 2008 is shown as $540,353.

This is all the community has been provided at this time. Hopefully many questions will be addressed at the Wednesday, 9 am Board Workshop. PPCMA will endeavor to keep you informed as more is learned. 

To view the PPOA 2008 Operating & Capital Budgets (as of 09-24-07), please use the following link:

http://www.ppcma.org/Misc_/2008_Budget.pdf


Thank you,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen

John Gehring

Steve Haines

Ray Stallings

Dan White
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